Oregon Citizens Lobby

A growing statewide collaborative effort by citizens to promote legislative accountability.

Oregon Citizens Lobby opposes SB602 for the following reasons.

This bill bans use of motors on Waldo Lake.

Personal Choice

This bans the lake from gas and electric motors making it ban to sail boaters too who
need to troll to dock. Limits enjoyment of the lake.

Fiscal Responsibility

Waldo is a large lake and banning motors also adds risk to non-motor boaters that
occasionally need a pull or someone over-extending their strength.

Limited Government

Bill restricts the use of the lake unnecessarily.

Local Control

Law decreases use of the lake and visitors to the community affecting the local economy.
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